
SUMMARY OF COMMENTS RECEIVED
REGARDING PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO

N.D. ADMIN. CODE CHAPTER 75-02.04.1
CHILD SUPPORT GUIDELINES

The North Dakota Department of Human Services (the Department) held a public
he_aring on October 29,2009, in Bismarck, ND, concerning proposed amendments to
N.D. Administrative code chapter 7s-02-04.1, child suppoh G'uidelines.

Written comments o_n these proposed amendments could be offered through 5:00 p.m.
on November g, 2009.

No one attended or provided comments at the public hearing. No written comments
were received within the comment period.

SUMMAHY OF COMMENTS

No comments were received.

There will be no change to the proposed amendment as no comments were received.

Prepared by:

Julie Leer, Director
LegalAdvisory Unit
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